Through E-mail

DIRECTORATE OF LOCAL FUND AUDIT, ODISHA
TREASURY AND ACCOUNTS BHAWAN, 2" FLOOR,

UNIT-1Il, KHARAVELA NAGAR, BHUBANESWAR
Phone-0674-2391704, e-mail: dirlfaodisha@gmail.com; Fax-0674-2391703

No 279 Date B0 OS5 - 1A
DLFA (Prog)-XIV-Aud- 23/2016

To
All the District Audit Officers,
Local Fund Audit & Audit Officer, (LFA), Bhubaneswar.

Sub: Dateline for approval of audit reports of GPs relating to IPAl audited during AAP
2016-17.

Ref: Letter no. 5927/DLFA; Dt.9.5.17.

Sir/Madam,

In supercession of all previous letters on the subject cited above, | am directed to say
that the IDs of the Reviewers and DAOs will be opened for scrutiny, approval and return
regarding audit reports of GPs audited by the auditors, IPAl in AAP-2016-17 till 31° May,
2017. ' |

Hence, you are directed to ensure approval of all the audit reports of GPs audited by
the auditors, IPAIl during AAP-2016-17 within the aforesaid dateline.

Yours faithfully

Copy forwarded to the Secretary, IPAIl, Odisha Chapter/IPAI Section for information

and necessary action. /Qg
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Memo No. QS@' .Dt. 30 Q5 )

Copy forwarded to all Officers, DLFA/Technical Director, NIC, Bhubaneswar/Auditor
in charge of ALFA for information and necessary action. /(,&
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